
 
 
April 6, 2015 
 
RE:  Pet Services, Agenda Item No. 5, File No. 11-A-14-OA 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
The Board of Fountain City Town Hall, Inc., supports the amendment to the zoning ordinance regarding 
“Pet Services” as presently proposed. 
 
We thank the members of MPC staff who have worked to improve the ordinance.  We believe the 
revised language allows “Pet Services” in appropriate zoning districts and with appropriate regulation.   
 
In addition, we believe the proposed provisions are enforceable.  That is very important to our 
community.  
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 687-8148. 
 
Yours truly, 
Charlotte Davis and Carlene Malone, Chairs, Land Use Committee 
 
 


